From: emma rees

Sent: 04 April 2023 11:38

To: EED Forward Planning <EEDForwardPlanning@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Representation to the Carmarthenshire Local Development Plan (ref: 4703)

You don't often get email from —eam why this is important

No problem.

| was discussing all of the proposed sites situated behind Penyfan quarry, A,B,C and D, as the affect
the same residents, same roads, it is essentially the same area.

I'm not sure what other sites you are referring to?

Sincerely
Emma

Sent from Outlook for Android

From: EED Forward Planning <EEDForwardPlanning@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 11:34:56 AM

To: emma rees

Subject: RE: Representation to the Carmarthenshire Local Development Plan (ref: 4703)

Many thanks for your prompt response.

The LDP proposes a range of sites from housing, employment, mixed use etc throughout the whole
County. Your comments seem to relate to one specific site rather than all sites contained within the
LDP.

Whilst | can allocate your comment to the LDP as a whole, the comments you have submitted would
be better placed against a specific site.

If you are able to provide a site address, or a description of the proposed use of the site you are
objecting to, that would be helpful to ensure your comments are given appropriate weight during
the public examination into the LDP.

Kind regards,

The Forward Planning Section

From: emma rees

Sent: 04 April 2023 11:27

To: EED Forward Planning <EEDForwardPlanning@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Representation to the Carmarthenshire Local Development Plan (ref: 4703)

You don't often get email from_‘ Learn why this is important

Caution: This is an external email and did not originate from within the Council. Please take care
when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, use the 'Report Message' button.



Rhybudd: E-bost allanol yw hwn ac nid oedd yn tarddu o'r Cyngor. Byddwch yn ofalus wrth
glicio dolenni neu atodiadau agoriadol. Pan fyddwch yn ansicr, defnyddiwch y botwm 'Report
Message'.

All proposed sites.
Sincerely,
Emma Rees

Sent from Outlook for Android

From: EED Forward Planning <EEDForwardPlanning@carmarthenshire.gov.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2023 11:25:32 AM

To:

Subject: Representation to the Carmarthenshire Local Development Plan (ref: 4703)

Good morning,
| refer to the representation you have made to the Carmarthenshire Local Development Plan. Could

you please confirm which site(s) you are objecting to, as you have not mentioned this in your
submission.

Kind regards,

Adain Blaen-Gynllunio | Forward Planning Section
Lle a Seilwaith | Place and Infrastructure

01267 228818 | 2818

sirgar.llyw.cymru | carmarthenshire.gov.wales

Mae croeso i chi gysylltu & ni yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg
You are welcome to contact us in Welsh or English





